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                                     4th July, 2022 

 
 

10 Downing Street 
London 
SW1A 2AA 

 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 

 
 

I expect that by now you have started to do something about the lamentable state of 
care and diagnosis for spectrum/ADHD/special needs children under your protection.  
Having been so slow to start and then only after pressure (i.e. being told about child 

abuse and not acting; a probable criminal offence), you will want to do a bit in the back 
room and make small changes then move on so nothing ever really happens, like 
normal.   

 
This should not be allowed, considering the damage done to multiple generations going 

back to Mrs Thatcher and beyond.  The whole concept of bad mothers and their 
scummy naughty children is engrained in the system and needs to change.   
 

I am still waiting for details of your complaints procedure and paperwork.  If there is 
nothing to hide, why are you hiding?  As always, I wait for your response within two 

weeks, as per everyone’s protocols and procedures for the complaints process; or do 
you believe that you are above the law? 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb  

DC 
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